Dear Parents,

Each grade has a room parent volunteer coordinator who serves as your point of contact during the entire school year. You will be hearing from him/her very soon. They will notify you of any volunteer opportunities available.

If you are interested in volunteering for any of the following, please put a check mark next to the function and return the form to the front office to my attention.

Marathon Lunch Recess
Santa Shop Book Fairs Library
Classroom Help Spring Fling Clean Up Day
Name
Child's Name and Grade
Email Address

Please print clearly as email will be the main source of contact between you and your room parent. Any questions please don't hesitate to email me at volunteers@sacredheartgroton.org.

Thanks Anna Lawton

Guild Volunteer Coordinator